














Even after 68+ years, CRC continues to
evolve. Our new initiative, "People Not
Parts", brings customers to our morning
huddle to speak directly to our leads and
supervisors. 


This gives our employees an
understanding of the needs and
requirements our customers face. In turn,
this gives our customers a better
understanding of our internal processes
and discussions on a daily basis. 


The relationships that are created
through this interaction create personal
connections which serve both parties
well. If you would like to be a part of the
initiative please reach out to our VP of
HR, Safety, and Compliance, Gilbert
Burgos at hr@chemresearchco.com or call
direct at 602-288-0392.


Cheers to new beginnings! 


Tony V. Bouie
President/CEO
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IMPROVING QUALITY 
CRC is thrilled to have recertified their
NDT NADCAP and AS9100 certifications
for 2023. All in thanks to our Super Star
Quality team, led by our very own
Quality Manager, and NADCAP voting
member, Charissa Kobyluck. Charissa
joins our team at a perfect time for the
company's growth, with 24 years in the
Aerospace industry, with a tenure of 20
years in Metal and Chemical Processing. 

SEMI-BRIGHT SILVER
in the market for some Semi-Bright
Silver Plating? CRC has you covered!
CRC is excited to reintroduce our Semi-
Bright line. CRC is currently plating for
ASTM-B700 and QQ-S-365 compliant
specifications and is more than ready to
work on Prime specifications approval
upon customer request.  Interested?
Reach out to our highly skilled and
friendly estimator team for a free quote
today!

Main Phone: 602-253-4175
www.chemresearchco.com

Email for Quotes: rfq@chemresearchco.com

PRESIDENT'S
CORNER

What's new?

http://www.chemresearchco.com/


Continued... 

Investing in new equipment for our
Grind department will help reduce our
On Time Delivery (OTD)
Upgrading our Paint Booth to a
Climate controlled environment will
help the company combat the
summer heat! 
Our Chrome Department will soon be
more electrifying as our existing
rectifiers will be upgraded to the
newest state-of-the-art rectifiers.

 INVESTING IN THE FUTURE
As CRC continues to embrace the
upcoming quarters, Investing in new
equipment is at the forefront of the
company's strategic approach. 

SUPPORTING THE COMMUNITY

CONGRATULATIONS ALICIA! 

CRC is proud to recognize Hamilton High
School Junior Alicia, who recently
participated in the Arizona Science and
Engineering Fair (AZSEF) after winning First
place in the Biochemistry Category at
Hamilton Invitational Science and
Engineering Fair (HISEF) for her experimental
work on Algae growth in heavy metals. Our
very own laboratory & WWT Manager, David
Weed, assisted Alicia with testing her
samples at ChemResearch. Well done, Alicia! 

FRC TEAM 6413 
Degrees of Freedom (DOF) is off to
Houston, TX, to compete against hundreds
of other qualifying teams from around the
world for a chance to showcase DOF's core
strength! The team of high school students
led DOF to an 8th-place victory at the AZ
East Regional competition. CRC is ecstatic
for these young minds and we wish them
well in their competition! Go FRC TEAM
6413! 


